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February 18, 2015 

 

General Addendum 

 

RE: ALLPROJECTS IN THE FEBRUARY 17, 2015 LETTING (EXTENDED TO 

FEBRUARY 24, 2015) 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

All prospective Contractors are hereby notified that due to inclement weather, the 

Department has determined that the advertisement period for all projects originally 

scheduled for the February 17, 2015 bid opening will be extended.  All bids will be 

received and opened on February 24, 2015 at 2:00 P.M. 

 

Please delete the EBS file you previously downloaded for the February 17, 2014 letting 

and download the new EBS file listed for the February 24, 2015 letting.  Bid express will 

not accept your bid unless the new EBS file associated with the February 24, 2015 letting 

is used. 

 

        Sincerely, 

 

 

        R. A. Garris, PE 

        Contract Officer 

 

RAG/jag 

 
cc: Mr. Ron Hancock, PE   Mr. Ray Arnold, PE 

 All Division Engineers   Ms. Natalie Roskam, PE 

 Ms. D. M. Barbour, PE   Ms. Penny Higgins 

 Mr. Rodger Rochelle, PE  Ms. Jaci Kincaid 

 Mr. Glenn Mumford, PE  Mr. Ronnie Higgins 

 Mr. R.E. Davenport, PE   Mr. Mike Gwyn 

 Ms. Marsha Sample   Ms. Lori Strickland 
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